
RLW Estates, one of the two promoters for the 
Waterbeach New Town would like to invite you to a 

public exhibition and feedback session. 
 

The exhibition will focus on infrastructure proposals 
designed to support the Town moving forward. Members of 
the project team will be on hand to answer any questions 

you may have and listen to your feedback.

For more information about the exhibition please contact 
James Hockney at jhockney@belgravecomms.com  

or 07468 492 708.

Waterbeach New Town
Exhibition and feedback session

When 
APRIL 22ND 11AM-3PM

Where 
WATERBEACH SALVATION ARMY HALL


